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Martyn Waller
BREAKLANDS, LONDON ROAD, LONDON ROAD, HAYWARDS HEATH, RH17 6HT

| Objection

We live along London Road Road Balcombe and object to this proposal on the following grounds. Firstly
increased traffic, particularly HGVs. There are already problems along London Road, a route that will
be used to access the site. Cars parked along the pavement/side of the road often reduce traffic flow to
one lane. This is particularly the case during the morning and afternoon Schools run's when the
pavement can be unusable for pedestrians. Secondly the risk to groundwater quality. An independent
report suggests that knowledge of the geology is insufficient to enable the applicant to mitigate against
the risk. Thirdly the use of a flare. Flaring was undertaken during previous operations at the Lower
Stumble site and we are concerned about the accompanying pollution. Martyn and Hilary Waller
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